
 

 

NEWSLETTER #15 

17 October 2019 

 

The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 

committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 

parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 

 

Calling All Parents!! 
  

Please lend a helping hand! The Touch Rugby signup link has been emailed to you so if you 

haven’t already signed up get on the below link and get involved. Even if your child is not involved 

with the competition, it'd be fantastic if you could take just one time slot (BBQ, gear clean up, gear 

transport etc) to help us.  This is a huge community and fundraising event and we could use your 

help!  

Thanks so much! 

  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0444A5AA28ABFB6-stmartins2 

 

 

 
 
 
Need to fill some hungry tummies at Touch Rugby? Don’t worry — $2 sausages are there just for 
you! Ice blocks and drinks available too. All proceeds go directly to St Martins School-yay!  

 

 
 

 

*****If you would like to join the practical jobs team or fundraising teams please email 

info@smartcommunity.org.nz  

If you would like to join the meals or baking database, or community team please email 

community@smartcommunity.org.nz ***** 


